McMenamin, Tara

e
From: Weidner, Sandy
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 10:27 AM
To: McMenamin, Tara
Cc: Rooney, John; Pritzlaff, Ronald; Molbeck, Tom; _CH_ALD; plumlakegirl63@gmail.com
Subject: Fw: City of Racine Mound Cemetery Fountain
Tara,

Please submit the communication below, sponsored by Sandy Weidner, to the June 3, 2025 Common
Council meeting for referral to the June 10, 2025 Public Works and Services for discussion.

Fiscal note: unknown at this time.
Thank you
Sandy

Sandy Weidner

Alderman, 6" District

City of Racine

262-498-5418
sandy.weidner@cityofracine.org

"Whenever the people are well informed, they can be trusted with their own government; that whenever
things get so far wrong as to attract their notice, they may be relied on to set them to rights.” Thomas
Jefferson

From: Jody Burlingame Wagner <plumlakegirl63@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 5:10 PM

To: Weidner, Sandy <Sandy.Weidner@cityofracine.org>
Subject: City of Racine Mound Cemetery Fountain

I STOP! External Message. Think before you click.

Hello Ms. Weidner,

My name is Jody Burlingame Wagner and my husband Richard and I reside at 5211 Athens
Avenue, Racine 53406-4507.

| am a lifelong resident of the City of Racine.



| am writing to ask that the City of Racine please repair and bring Mound Cemetery's fountain
back to life and restore it to new & operable condition. Once restored, please ask the

City of Racine to maintain it to retain it's beauty.

The fountain has sat idle and not operable for many years. The fountain is very dear to me and
my family as | have many family members that chose their final resting place to be in the
crypts and near the Mound fountain as it brings much beauty, comfort, peace & tranquility.

This fountain was originally gifted to the City of Racine by the Wadewitz family backin 1961;
therefore, it is a huge part of the Mound Cemetery history.

| thank you kindly,

Jody Burlingame Wagner
262-930-5491



